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DRAFT STATUTORY INSTRUMENTS

2011 No.

The Immigration and Nationality (Fees) Regulations 2011

Dependants of applicants for limited leave to remain

11.—(1)  In the case of an application to which article 3(2)(a) or (c) of the 2011 Order applies,
where the application is for limited leave to remain in the United Kingdom as the dependant of a
person applying for limited leave to remain in the United Kingdom, the fee is—

(a) £275 where the application is made as the dependant of a person making an application
referred to in regulation 3(2)(a) and is made in person on the same day and at the same
Public Enquiry Office as that person’s application; or

(b) £175 where the application is made as the dependant of a person making an application
referred to in regulation 3(2)(b) and is made at the same time and by the same method as
that person’s application; or

(c) £425 where the application is made as the dependant of a person making an application
referred to in regulation 4(1)(a) and is made in person on the same day and at the same
Public Enquiry Office as that person’s application; or

(d) £275 where the application is made as the dependant of a person making an application
referred to in regulation 4(1)(b) and is made at the same time and by the same method as
that person’s application; or

(e) £500 where the application is made as the dependant of a person making an application
referred to in regulation 5; or

(f) £500 where the application is made as the dependant of a person making an application
referred to in regulation 6(2)(a) and is made at the same time and by the same method as
that person’s application; or

(g) £500 where the application is made as the dependant of a person making an application
referred to in regulation 6(2)(b) and is made at the same time and by the same method as
that person’s application; or

(h) £250 where the application is made as the dependant of a person making an application
referred to in regulation 6(2)(c) and is made at the same time and by the same method as
that person’s application; or

(i) £650 where the application is made as the dependant of a person making an application
referred to in regulation 6(2)(d) and is made in person on the same day and at the same
Public Enquiry Office as that person’s application; or

(j) £650 where the application is made as the dependant of a person making an application
referred to in regulation 6(2)(e) and is made in person on the same day and at the same
Public Enquiry Office as that person’s application; or

(k) £350 where the application is made as the dependant of a person making an application
referred to in regulation 6(2)(f) and is made in person on the same day and at the same
Public Enquiry Office as that person’s application; or

(l) £459 where the application is made as the dependant of a person making an application
referred to in regulation 6(3)(b) and is made in person on the same day and at the same
Public Enquiry Office as that person’s application; or
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(m) £425 where the application is made as the dependant of a person making an application
referred to in regulation 7(1)(a) and is made in person on the same day and at the same
Public Enquiry Office as that person’s application; or

(n) £275 where the application is made as the dependant of a person making an application
referred to in regulation 8(1)(a) and is made at the same time and by the same method as
that person’s application; or

(o) £275 where the application is made as the dependant of a person making an application
referred to in regulation 8(1)(b) and is made at the same time and by the same method as
that person’s application; or

(p) £425 where the application is made as the dependant of a person making an application
referred to in regulation 8(1)(c) and is made in person on the same day and at the same
Public Enquiry Office as that person’s application; or

(q) £425 where the application is made as the dependant of a person making an application
referred to in regulation 8(1)(d) and is made in person on the same day and at the same
Public Enquiry Office as that person’s application; or

(r) £175 where the application is made as the dependant of a person making an application
referred to in regulation 8(1)(e) and is made at the same time and by the same method as
that person’s application; or

(s) £175 where the application is made as the dependant of a person making an application
referred to in regulation 8(1)(f) and is made at the same time and by the same method as
that person’s application; or

(t) £325 where the application is made as the dependant of a person making an application
referred to in regulation 8(1)(g) and is made in person on the same day and at the same
Public Enquiry Office as that person’s application; or

(u) £325 where the application is made as the dependant of a person making an application
referred to in regulation 8(1)(h) and is made in person on the same day and at the same
Public Enquiry Office as that person’s application; or

(v) £193 where the application is made as the dependant of a person making an application
referred to in regulation 9(1)(a) and is made at the same time and by the same method as
that person’s application; or

(w) £351 where the application is made as the dependant of a person making an application
referred to in regulation 9(1)(b) and is made in person on the same day and at the same
Public Enquiry Office as that person’s application; or

(x) £324 where the application is made as the dependant of a person making an application
referred to in regulation 10(1)(a) and is made in person on the same day and at the same
Public Enquiry Office as that person’s application; or

(y) £324 where the application is made as the dependant of a person making an application
referred to in regulation 10(1)(b) and is made in person on the same day and at the same
Public Enquiry Office as that person’s application.

(2)  This regulation is subject to regulations 17, 19 and 20.
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